
With these great memories from 2017  the 
MS Research Group at Oslo University Hospital
and the University of Oslo wishes you all a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. We are 
looking forward to new challenges and 

collaborations in 2018



Graduates

Guests

New international projects

Highlights


